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The Public Hearing for the ordinance regarding mini-cell towers was brought to order at 6:45 p.m. by President 

Bradel in the Leet Township Municipal Building. Commissioners present were Gary Bradel, Jim Janaszek, and John 

Stephansky, Susan Barness and Jeff Besong. 

 

Also present: 

Wayne Hyjek, Mgr. /Treasurer               

Betsy Rengers, Assistant Manager/Sec.  

Tom Jones, Resident 

Elaine and John Macurak, Residents 

                                                                                     

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The ordinance was advertised in compliance with Township Code and the Municipal Planning Code. Mr. Bradel 

opened the floor for public comment.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Tom Jones, resident, asked how many cell towers are currently in Leet Township. There are none that we know of. 

 

 ADJOURNMENT 

 

MOTION: Mrs. Barness made a motion to adjourn the hearing, seconded by Mr. Janaszek, with all in favor. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Betsy Rengers, Secretary 


